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Askin, Tim

From: Trillo, Eric <etrillo@poblocki.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 16, 2017 9:15 AM
To: Askin, Tim
Cc: Burton, Deb; Zachary Flitcroft
Subject: RE: SIGN_GEN_17-00041, Pabst Food Court Sign (1125 N 9th St.)
Attachments: 74754_CAB-01_J01_pabst_bdlg_29_3.14.17.pdf

Good Morning Tim, 
 
Attached you’ll find an updated drawing set that includes using a 1/8” thick 2 ply WOW (wood on wood) Mahogany that 
will be laminated to a 1/8” aluminum back ground plate. 
The 2 ply Wood face will be pre-finished with a weather proof stain/finish. 
 
We are also aware of the minimum 10’ Clearance from the bottom of the sign to grade and will connect the sign into the 
exterior of the building at the mortar joints. 
If you could please take a look at the drawing and send your approval to the City. (Harold McDonald currently has our 
permit on hold and is awaiting your final approval).  
 
Let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Thanks, 
Eric  
 

ERIC TRILLO 
PROJECT MANAGER 
 
etrillo@poblocki.com 
Direct: 414-777-4254 
Mobile: 414-426-8299  
www.poblocki.com 
 
From: Askin, Tim [mailto:Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 4:37 PM 
To: zachary.flitcroft@blueribbonmgt.com; Burton, Deb <DBurton@poblocki.com> 
Subject: Restaurants at 1125 sign 
 
Mr. Flitcroft & Ms. Burton: 
 
I would like to request some subtle changes to the proposed design. I would strongly prefer that the vinyl background 
not be printed in a wood tone. There is no general objection to vinyl background on an aluminum panel. Please revise 
the sign to this effect. If a wood effect is preferred, you may use a metal panel with a wood grain finish or real wood.  
 
Please also note that we require that signs mounted to brick buildings have their attachments to the building be installed 
only in the mortar joints. You may need to design a few inches of “wiggle room” into the sign’s measurements to 
achieve this.  
 
Tim Askin, Senior Planner 
Historic Preservation Commission 
City of Milwaukee 
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414-286-5712 
Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
 
The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  


